
Public Notice 
Important Information about Your Drinking Water 

The Warm Springs water system is experiencing taste and odor issues in the drinking water 

As our customers, you have a right to know what happened, what you should do, and what we 

are doing to correct this situation.  

Our activated carbon feed went down over the weekend and we were not able to feed the 

chemical that removes the taste and odor from the drinking water 

What is being done? 

Currently we are feeding powder activated carbon into the drinking water to remove any taste 

and odor also we are SHOCK TREATING the reservoirs with heavy doses of chlorine to neutralize 

the taste and odor. This will take a few days to move through the system and you may 

experience a heavy bleach smell in your drinking water. 

 Health Effects 

Although, the water has a pond water smell, the water is safe to drink and shower 

with. We test the drinking water every 2 hours daily and we ship samples weekly 

for any bacteria and microbial contaminants to a water quality testing laboratory 

for verification that the water meets drinking water quality standards 

If you have specific health concerns, consult your doctor. 

For more information, please call: Roy Spino, Water/Wastewater Engineer at (541)553-3246 

             Water treatment plant operators at (541)553-1472  

This notice is being sent to you by the Warm Springs water system.                                         
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